
 

 

January 13, 2014 
 

  
 The Mahaska County Board of Supervisors met in Budget Work Session on the 
above date at 9:00 a.m. in the third floor conference room of the Mahaska County 
courthouse.  Present were the following board members:  Chairman – Mike Vander 
Molen; vice chairman – Mark Doland and member – Greg Gordy.  Also present: Susan 
Brown, Mahaska County Auditor. 
 
 This morning the board met with Randy Kelley, Country Life Health Care Inc.; 
Shawn VanEngelenhoven, and Keith Ringelestein from the Southern Iowa Fair Board; 
Deann DeGroot, Marsha Riordan and Deb VanEngelenhoven from the Mahaska County 
Agricultural and Rural Development Committee and the Oskaloosa Chamber of 
Commerce; Charles Stream and Amy Zenor, Mahaska County Attorney’s Office and 
Susan Brown for the County Auditor’s office to discuss budget requests for fiscal year 
2014-2015. 
 
 The board resumed budget work sessions at 1:30 p.m. and met with Julie Bak and 
Connie Kitzman, from the Community Services and Mental Health/CPC departments to 
discuss budget requests for fiscal year 2014-2015. 
 
 No decisions were made today.   
 
      __________________________________ 
                                                                        Michael Vander Molen, Chairman 
                                                                        Mahaska County Board of Supervisors 
 
ATTEST;________________________________ 
               Susan L. Brown, Mahaska County Auditor 
 
 


